

23rd September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to invite you to our weekly "Fine Motor Skills" workshops, commencing on Tuesday 1st October.

This is an opportunity for you to come and support your child with activities, such as folding, cutting and threading. All of which support handwriting and physical activities.

Workshops will start Tuesday 1st October at 2.50pm and finish at 3.15pm. They will run weekly.

Parents/carers of J3 will need to sign in at the main office. Parents/carers of J1 and J2 can come to the pods and sign in there.

We look forward to you joining us.

Thanks
The year 3 team

HEADTEACHER: MR MICHAEL WATSON DEPUTY HEADTEACHER: MRS KELLY HERSEY

SHARROW VALE ROAD • SHEFFIELD • S11 8ZG PHONE: 0114 266 0547 • FAX: 0114 268 4878 EMAIL: enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

www.huntersbarjunior.co.uk













